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Splitting the 24-inch diameter rounds in the lower part of Balsam Glade Picnic Area. L to R: Jerry Pekarek, Sam Beard,
Eric Russell, Jerry Carroll, Lou Romero, and Jim Levesque. Photo by Dan Benton
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The load of wood from Balsam Glade Picnic Area.
Photo by Dan Benton
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Whipple’s Penstemons in Balsam Glade Picnic Area.
Photo by Dan Benton
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Large rounds were rolled from the upper picnic area to the lower road in Capulin Spring Picnic Area. 
Photo by Sam Beard
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L to R: Jerry Carroll, Jerry Pekarek, Eric Russell, and Lou Romero preparing to split rounds on the lower road.
Photo by Sam Beard
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L to R: Lou Romero, Dan Benton, Jerry Pekarek, Jim Levesque, and Eric Russell loading split rounds in the pickup on lower 
Capulin Road. Photo by Jerry Carrol
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L to R: Dan Benton, Eric Russell, and Jim Levesque preparing to put tie downs over the first load from Capulin PA.
Photo by Jerry Carroll
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The 27-iinch tree that Sam felled as part of his chain saw recertification a few months ago. The center part of the log had been bucked.
Photo by Sam Beard
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On Wednesday, the entire log was bucked, moved to the lower road, split, and hauled to the hazmat building.
Photo by Sam Beard
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The second load from Capulin PA includes part of the large log and smaller pieces from a hazard tree that Dan felled in the lower part

 of the picnic area earlier. The crew ate lunch in the picnic area.
Photo by Sam Beard
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After unloading the third load of the day, volunteers are sweeping out the truck bed and collecting the tie down straps at the large pile of wood
at the hazmat building. Photo by Sam Beard
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